
 

203 

   

$     7,113.00 

   $         20.00 

  

$  16,102.64 

$  19,186.00

Questions? Contact Marj Strayer 



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to 

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome  

packet.  

 

This year Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church (Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade) meets in the 

class across from the men's restroom and Junior Church (2nd - 5th 

Grade) meets downstairs in B1. Please pick your child up from their 

classroom in a timely manner after the service.  If you're visiting, 

please fill out a Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the 

pew rack, and bring your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/

welcome center when the children are dismissed from the service.  
 

Push The Rock Guatemala t-shirts will be available for sale in the 

coming weeks. The shirts are $15 each and all profit will go toward  

supporting the after-school program and ministry of Andi and Krishauna  

Brubaker in Guatemala. See Glen or Cindi Brubaker  if you are interested 

in purchasing a shirt (or multiple shirts).  

 

Bulletin announcements must be received BEFORE 9 a.m. on Tues-

days to ensure they will appear the following Sunday.  Please note that 

announcements should be approved and submitted by the leader of the 

ministry sponsoring the activity. Contact the office with questions.  

 

Children in Kindergarten through 5th Grade are invited to join us 

for Faith Finders on Wednesday evenings from 6:15-7:45 p.m.  For more 

information and to register your kids check out: dillsburgbic.org/

faithfinders 

 

New Hope Ministries donations: Don’t forget to bring your dona-

tions of dish soap this month.  The collection box is under the coat rack 

next to the church office. 

 

Join us on a prayer walk on the 4th Saturday of each month at 9:00 

AM.  For January, we will meet on January 27th at the church.  Our plan 

is to walk and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg.  If the weather is 

not suitable to walk, we can prayer walk through our church building. 

Children and strollers are welcome!  Please contact Kimberly Tucker  

with any questions. 

 

Family Promise hosting starts today! Please consider signing up to 

bring food for our Family Promise guests by going to https://goo.gl/

yn4rAZ .  We also still need overnight hosts on Friday and Saturday, and 

dinner hosts on Saturday.  You can sign up to volunteer for those oppor-

tunities at https://goo.gl/DD5J2Q. Contact Sarah Hoover or Anne-Marie 

Brandt with any questions. 

 
 

 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 

 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to can-

cel any morning activities if Northern York School District 

is on a 2-hour delay.  This would not impact afternoon and 

evening activities.  All activities will be canceled if the dis-

trict is closed for the day or dismisses early due to the 

weather.  If there are activities on the weekends or days 

when school is not in session, please check for radio and 

TV (ABC27) announcements or our website 

(www.dillsburgbic.org) for information regarding closures.  


